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Last night, the Wolf administration announced that the waiver application period for
businesses seeking to continue operating in the wake of the governor’s order for
“non-life-sustaining” businesses to close their physical locations will end on Friday,
April 3. To determine if the shutdown order applies to your industry, for the most
current  list  of  exempt  industries,  for  a  FAQ document  developed  by  the  Wolf
administration and businesses still interested in seeking a waiver, click here.
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